
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

DISTRICT ASSSEMBLY 
Please keep the District Assembly in your prayers as delegates and staff 
gather tonight through Tuesday at Mountain View Church in Olympia. 
Pray for traveling safety for our delegates Brandon & Cristy Gilden and 
Pastor Sarah. Opening worship service will be livestreamed tonight at 
6pm. You can go to wapacnaz.org for more info on the livestream. 

KIDS MINISTRY INFO 
Summer Camp: This is your last week to get the 
early bird registration price. Please don’t miss out 
on sending your kids to this amazing experience 
where they get to feel the presence of the Lord 
and experience that with kids/teens just like them. Contact Cristy for 
more info. 
 

VBS meeting for volunteers May 27th (Friday) at 7pm. Mark it on your 
calendars. 
 
YOUTH NEWS 
Youth meet next Sunday, May 1st after church. Maureen & Roger host. 

Save the date for our first NYC fundraiser—a pancake breakfast on Sat-
urday, May 28th! 

REMINDER 
Just a reminder that items and tools borrowed from the custodial room 
should always be returned after use. Thank you. 

THANK YOU 
A sincere thank you to everyone who contributed to our Easter Sunday 
events and service. We are ultimately grateful to God for His presence 
among us and His working in and through the events of the day. 
 

 
 
 
 

GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ADULT SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Schedule varies  
CrossPoint, Room 104 
 

QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 
SMALL GROUPS 
Contact Pastor Sarah for more 
info (pastorsarahnaz@gmail.com)  
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Arlene Doeden 
1st-5th: Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeter 
Karlene Reynolds 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Linda Lyons 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Karlene Reynolds 
1st-5th: Brandon Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Carlos Vasquez 
 

Greeter 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

 

Welcome! We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Sarah will be 
sharing the message this morning. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kids Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

APRIL 
24TH

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: pastorsarahnaz@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


